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SERVICE CLASSIFICATION NO. 4(Continued)
TERM:

The initial term of service for each signal shall be one year.  Service shall
continue in effect thereafter until canceled by either party upon ninety (90)
days written notice.

SPECIAL PROVISIONS:

A. Upon termination of service hereunder, the Company shall have the right
within a reasonable time thereafter to remove all facilities placed, installed
or used by it pursuant to the service hereunder.  Upon making such removal,
the Company shall leave the public streets and places affected thereby in the
same or as good condition as they were immediately thereto.

B. The customer shall furnish the Company with all easements or rights-of-way
necessary to provide service to the desired location before any installation
or construction will be started.

C. As a condition of receiving service hereunder, the customer authorizes the
Company, insofar as it lawfully may, to trim, cut, remove and to keep trimmed,
cut and removed any trees and all other obstructions which, in the opinion of
the Company, interfere with or may tend to interfere with the construction,
operation and maintenance of the Company's service hereunder.  Tree trimming
required for light distribution is the responsibility of the customer, and
shall be done by the customer or at the customer's expense.

D. Company is not responsible, by inspection, if any, or non-rejection, nor in
any other way give warranty, expressed or implied, for the adequacy, safety or
other characteristics of any structures, equipment or wires owned, installed
or maintained by customer or leased by customer from third parties.

E. Company will not be liable for any injury, casualty or damage resulting in
any way from the supply or use of electricity in customer's facilities or the
rental use of Company facilities.
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